
 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 

RFP DATE: August 12, 2022  
RFP #: S-C20414-00003699 
TITLE: Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and Belonging Education & Coaching for the Lane County Public Safety 

Coordinating Council 
 
APPARENT SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER: Stroyman Young 
 
In accordance with the subject RFP, the Lane Council of Governments (“LCOG”) intends to award a contract to the 
above-named apparent successful Proposer. 
 
We thank you all for your participation in this procurement process and hope you will continue to take an interest 
in projects with LCOG and across Lane County. 
 
This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this notice does NOT 
constitute the formation of a contract between LCOG and the apparent successful Proposer. The above-named 
apparent successful Proposer shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract services until a 
contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to LCOG is executed. If the apparent successful Proposer fails 
to negotiate and execute a contract with LCOG, LCOG may revoke the award and award the contract to the next 
highest ranked. LCOG further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior to the 
execution of a written contract. 
 
This Notice of Intent to Award starts the seven (7) calendar day period during which an unsuccessful Proposer 
may file a protest in accordance with ORS 279A.225 Protests and Disputes. Upon appointment, proposers may 
review the procurement file at 859 Willamette Street, STE 500, Eugene OR 97405 during normal office hours. 
 
A Bidder’s protest shall specify the grounds for the Protest. Any protest must be in writing and delivered by hand 
delivery, mail, or email to the following address: LCOG, 859 Willamette Street, STE 500, Eugene OR 97405 Email: 
bwilson@lcog.org 
 
Thank you again for your interest in doing business with Lane Council of Governments. The Agency understands 
and appreciates the time and effort that went into the responses received. 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Denise Walters 
Principal Planner – Government Services 
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